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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 8:03 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: 2023 Annual Drinking Water Report

2023 Annual Drinking Water Quality Report

MGCA Member(s): 

Below you will find a link to the 2023 Annual Drinking Water Quality Report that the 

Department of Environmental Protection requires we send to our Members. The report 

reflects that in 2023, the water produced by the Campmeeting system met all DEP 

requirements for safe drinking water.  

If you would like a printed copy of this report, please respond by reply e-mail and one will be 

mailed to you. 

In addition, if you have questions related to this report please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Regards, 

Mount Gretna Campmeeting Office 

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association 

P.O. Box 428 

Mount Gretna, PA 17064 

office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org 
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2023 MGCA Annual Drinking Water Report & Public Notice


